
 

PAID THROUGH 

FEBRUARY 2024 

David Barton 

Matthew Boedicker 

J Boedicker 

Samuel Brown 

Devin Casemier 

Timothy Cruz 

Ethan Cummings 

Paul Dalton 

Brady Harris 

John Hillman 

Brandon Hodge 

Joseph Kahle 

Danny Keen 

Kyle LeMar 

Kenneth Long 

Walter Monsauret 

Michael Moose 

Jesse Place 

Lester Ricks 

Jack Stevenson 

Troy Stockmaster 

Samantha Swaney 

Chance Weitz 

Samuel White 

Michael White 

Nathaniel White 

Cameron Wireman  
 

PAID THROUGH 

January 2024 

Joseph Bledsoe 

Rhett Bowers 

Camron Earick 

Cody Evans 

 

PAID THROUGH 

January 2024 (Con’t) 

Edward Gren 

Justin Grothouse 

Brandon Hollman 

Nathaniel Swaney 

Cole Wilt 
 

PAID THROUGH 

December 2023   

Matthew Coil 

Travis Davidson 

Joshua Franklin 

Dale Naumburg 

Evan Saunders 

Mason Shoemaker 

Thomas Stanfield 
 

PAID THROUGH 

November 2023   

Brandon Miller 
 

 

 

Training Director’s Report 
 

 

 

It’s not too late! We can still take a few more into the 

Welding and CDL classes! Deposits for the Welding class 

are due before April 26, 2024. Class will run May 7th thru 

August 13th on Tuesdays and Thursdays, 6:00pm – 10:00pm.  

Deposits for the CDL Class are due by June 21, 2024. In 

class portion of the class will be July 8 – July 12th, Monday 

thru Friday – 5:00pm – 10:00pm. There will be 2 groups 

assigned for the driving portion – your group will be 

assigned. YOU MUST HAVE YOUR CDL TEMPORARY 

PERMIT BEFORE CLASS STARTS ON July 8th. 

 

We are still offering First Aid/CPR classes online, followed 

by a “hands-on” portion at a later date. As you know, some 

jobsites require a current First Aid/CPR certification. Please 

make sure your  First Aid/CPR is current. 

 

As always, let me know if you have any suggestions.  

 

 

           The Ole’ Guys              

 

The Retirees met again this month on what turned out 

to be a very 'spring like' day, only to be followed a few 

days later by an inch and a half of snow as I write this 

note. Typical Ohio weather, but glad we weren't still 

working in weather like that.  

 

Great turnout, great conversations that ranged from 

low water in the Panama Canal to eclipse glass free 

locations to realizing old guys have money they will 

never spend and who and how to set up a trust. I only 

wish more of you fellow retirees could find time at 2 

PM on the second Wednesday of every month. Next 

meeting is April 10th, to share facts, stories, 

fellowship, and old friends. 

 

“Count your age by friends not years.  Count your 
life by smiles, not tears.”   John Lennon 
 

Florian Smith 

 

 

 

 


